Don Bosco Missions

P.O. BOX 44854, 00100 G.P.O NAIROBI, KENYA



Dear Benefactor,

Thank you for your recent generous donation.

How can I thank you for the good you do for so many young people who, otherwise, would not have the opportunity to study, find a job and be the support of their families, the society and the Church? Thank you very much also on their behalf.

"It's enough that you are young for me to love you very much!". (Don Bosco)



Every year we organize the Feast of the Salesian Youth Movement. A great day in which young people recognize themselves as children of Don Bosco. Is that all? No. The celebration is just a day of encouragement to continue the formation that Don Bosco offers to young people to become more and more "honest citizens and good Christians". Constantly, then, groups of young people, from Europe and other parts of the world, come to dedicate part of their time to the service of our poorest children. For them too, Don Bosco is a Father and to them he tells not to be afraid to give their life as a gift: it is the only way to live it with joy.

Without your help, we could do little, but with you we continue to love them like Don Bosco. We thank you from the bottom of our hearts.

With affection, a big hug to everyone.

fr. felice



M Pesa to: 0722149298 Pay Bill No. 795893

Cheque to: Don Bosco Missions Nairobi

Tel.no: +254 722149298 and +254 701113824

E-Mail: <u>donboscomissions@donbosco.or.ke</u> Web site: www.donboscomissionskenya.org

INSTRUCTION ON PAYBILL NO. TRANSACTION:

- A) Mpesa
- B) Lipa na Mpesa
- C) Pay Bill ---- Business no. ---- 795893
- D) Account no. ---- DON BOSCO MISSIONS
- E) Enter Amount ----
- F) Then your mpesa Pin. No.

MAY GOD BLESS YOU

If asked, willingly we celebrate Holy Masses for the departed Souls and according to your intentions.